
                                                   NOTICE 

                                  JUSTICE OF THE PEACE 

 

Interested voters who would like to become a Justice of the Peace, and who are 

unaffiliated or minor party voters, may file their application at their Town Clerk’s Office 

between August 1, 2024 and November 1, 2024.  The term runs from January 6, 2025 

thru January 2, 2029.  The applications are available at their Town Clerk’s Office.  

Unaffiliated and minor party voters who miss the November 1st deadline may not apply 

again until 2028. 

 

No one who is, or has been, a registered Democrat or Republican on or after May 1, 2024 

may apply for one of these appointed Justice of the Peace slots.  Please contact the Town 

Clerk of your town for further information.      

      

    

 


